10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary 18 February 1988

Cyprus Presidential Election:
14/21 February 1988

Thank you for your letter of 18 February
enclosing a contingency draft message from
the Prime Minister to the victor in the
second round of the Cypriot Presidential
election on 21 February.

I should be grateful if the revised

message enclosed with this letter could
be telegraphed for delivery as appropriate.

(CHARLES POWELL)

Lyn Parker, Esqg.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.




DRAFT MESSAGE FROM THE PRIME MINISTER TO
[THE NEW PRESIDENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF CYPRUS]

I send you my warm congratulations on your
election as President of the Republic of
Cyprus and look forward to working very
closely with you on all the many matters

of mutual interest to our two countries.

[Tf Clerides wins] With warm good wishes,

MARGARET THATCHER




